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I am a resident of Parramatta LGA who is very concerned about preserving history. Hence I 
love the concept of museums, but I must object to the concept of an historical building being 
destroyed in order to build a museum to preserve history. It is a complete contradiction, verging 
on farcical. 
 
I want the NSW government to seriously rethink the plan to demolish Willow Grove. It is the 
wrong thing to do on so many levels. It is a shame that is not the 1970's and the recently 
deceased Jack Monday is not around to fight this demolition plan. 
 


